

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA

Tel: (030) 25 40 95-0 Fax: (030) 25 40 95 -55 Reichsstrasse 17 14052 Berlin

E-mail: info@namibia-botschaft.de

Ref.: Enq.:

Ambassador Christian Schlaga President of the German-Namibian Society Sudetenland-Str. 18

37085 Göttingen

Berlin, 19 August 2025

Dear Ambassador Schlaga,

With much appreciation, I confirm receipt of your kind and friendly letter dated 05 August 2025, in which you bid me farewell.

It has been a pleasure to cooperate with the German-Namibian Society (DNG e.V.) first led by the long-term President Klaus Hess and now under your guidance. The DNG e.V. as one of the biggest organisation in Germany has been a steadfast partner on the side of the Namibian people, the Namibian Government and indeed this Embassy throughout the years since independence. I gratefully look back at the DNG's selfless support to the Namibian people during the Covid crisis in 2021. I also commend you for establishing and further developing structures to coordinate the many city-to-city partnerships in existence between our two countries and valuable people-to-people contacts.

Allow me, Ambassador, to avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you and the DNG-friends the assurances of my highest consideration.

Martin Andjaba Ambassador